
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have arranged a trip for the children in Reception to visit “Rays Farm” on Wednesday 

13th July 2022.  Your child will be able to explore all the delights of the farm from farmyard 

friends, mythical creatures and friendly deer. There will also be opportunities to pet the ponies 

and goats, explore the Fairy tale Forest and spend some time in the log play area. 

Please make sure children are brought to school on time. We will be leaving school at 9:15am 

prompt and return by 3.15pm (depending on traffic.) Children can wear their own clothes (no 

jeans) suitable footwear, a waterproof coat, sun cream and hat. You can send a packed lunch 

and snack or order one from school (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). 

The cost of the trip will be £12.00 per child. Payments may be made in instalments, online or 

at the office by card. The final payment must be made by Wednesday 29th June 2022. 

Unfortunately, we no longer accept cash. 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below to your child’s class teacher as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

       

Mrs. S. Lea 

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________ Class ______      

to attend the trip to Rays Farm on Wednesday13th July 2022. 

 

My child will require a packed lunch (please tick)     

 

Signed _____________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Church of England   

V.A. Primary School 

 


